

Cycle Chesterfield Monthly Committee Meeting 14/7/26 (online)

Present: Alastair Meikle (Chair), Martin Farr (Secretary), Sharon Stone (Memberships), Ian Menzies (Treasurer), Chris Allen, Tom Hardwick, Celia Hardwick, Andy Dunn, Alex Millward

Apologies: Dean Sas (Website/social media), Tony Ford (Newsletter)

Minutes of previous meeting 19/5/26: approved

Updates on outstanding actions:

	Title	Action	Owner
1	Event enquiries	Check with LGCT and Tapton Lock re stall COMPLETED - DISCHARGED	MF
2	Order Flyers	Liaise with DS re update and send to CBC for printing COMPLETED - DISCHARGED	MF
3	Arrange new audit meeting	MF to send out a date poll COMPLETED - DISCHARGED	MF
4	Share ride calendar with ride leaders	Confirm leaders and back leaders COMPLETED - DISCHARGED	MF
5	Photo competition idea	Share details with committee and prepare a page for newsletter COMPLETED - DISCHARGED	MF / DS
6	Pull up banner	Review types and cost COMPLETED - DISCHARGED	SS

Secretary Report (MF)

East Midlands Cycle Forum arranged by Pedals (Nottingham) for 3/10/26 at 1030am at Community Centre at the Meadows, Nottingham. Guest speaker Alan Simpson

Photo competition now ended and pictures to be forwarded to committee for judging

Treasurer Report (IM – written report)

Balance £4057.53. This consists of £44 credit memberships and £201.50 debits for printing newsletter, lonos, brewery hire and marketing purchases

Membership report: (SS)

June memberships currently being renewed. Chasing up some old standing orders and June renewals. Current total 230.

Member Mojo Welcome page needs updating. Sharon needs access to MM new member emails

Planning Report (AM)

Outline planning permission for large residential development, Bamford Road, Inkersall. Nothing to report – looks same as a previous similar outline application and includes some walking / cycling provision

Planning application for 15 houses off Loundsley Green Road. Suggest shared walking and bike central reservation to cross Loundsley Green Road from the estate

Social Media Report / Website (DS not present)

Nothing to add

Newsletter (MF)

Will contact members for feedback/comments about new Newsletter.

ITEMS

Objectives

Cycle Friendly Employers (TF) – no new updates. Need to renew efforts later this year

Audit – MF summarised recent developments and meetings chasing up progression of our 3 specific infrastructure plans (north south, Holme Hall, Staveley). Also recent ride with James Hatchett (Walk Wheel Cycle Trust) looking at North South route for potential feasibility study. Towns Fund and Chesterfield developments to be raised at a forthcoming meeting with CBC councillors.

Calendar and rides

AGM to be scheduled for October meeting. Need to consider whether we have a speaker or other activity

Glow ride scheduled for 22/10. Alastair to organise.

Christmas social will be at Brampton Brewery

Need to consider whether community cycle rides next year include certain communities combined with bike loan and Dr Bike

Publicity and Maps

Is there anywhere other than JE James and Hollingwood Hub where we can put our map and publicity leaflets.

AM to try station again via Dave Clasby

Any Other Business

- TH suggested winners of photo competition interviews for next newsletter

Next meeting will provisionally be online committee meeting on 11th August at 7.30pm

NEW ACTIONS

	Title	Action	Owner
1	Member Mojo	Update MM welcome page	MF/SS
2	New member updates	Provide SS with instructions to access updates	MF
3	Newsletter	MF to send out a email to members for feedback	MF
4	Maps at station	AM to speak to Dave Clasby	AM